
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th September 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you may already be aware, Swimming forms a compulsory part of the National Curriculum.  The 

expectation is that children will be able to swim at least 25m by the end of Key Stage 2.  Swimming 

lessons for ALL children in Class 2 will begin next Monday 12th September. Children will travel by 

coach, leaving school at 10:30am and returning for lunch at 12pm. The cost of swimming is still 

£3.00.  This contribution covers the cost of coach rental and the swimming teachers at the swimming 

pool. Please make an appointment to see me in cases of genuine hardship. I would be grateful if you 

could return the form below by Friday 9th September in order to give us an indication of the 

swimming ability of your child.  

Kind regards 

 

Mrs L Martin 

Head of School 

 

Name of Child:___________________________________ 

Year:________________ 

Please tick the statement that best describes your child’s swimming ability: 

My child is a non-swimmer (cannot swim at all) __ 

My child is beginning to swim __ 

My child can swim across the width of the pool __ 

My child can swim 25m (the length of the pool) __ 

 

 



 

 


